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Senator Zeldin Presents Resolution to Celebrate 50th Anniversary

of Pine Park Elementary

LEE M. ZELDIN  May 6, 2013

On May 3, 2013, Senator Lee Zeldin presented a Senate Resolution to the Pine Park

Elementary School in Brentwood to help commemorate the school’'s 50th anniversary. Pine
Park Elementary is home to hundreds of Kindergarten students. Pictured with Senator
Zeldin (right) and some of the students are Special Education teachers, Cara Falk and
Maureen Stavrakoglou.



